
LMTC Board Meeting 8/18/22


Present:  Jamie Lawson, Frank Riolo, Denise Stefanson,  Ernie Kovacs,  
Kathy Culver, Holly Fields, Chet Snyder, Kaye Listug


Management:  Dan Emmerson, Kathy Emmerson


The meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM. Due to the minutes not 
being distributed because of a computer glitch, we will read and 
approve the minutes at our next meeting.


The financial plan was reviewed and approved.


Membership has some errors in the data reporting so we will review 
these at our next meeting.


Leagues - Our World Team will be finished in approximately one month.  
In addition there will be a men’s 4.0 League and a 65 and over league.


Chet said the door is a hard one to match.


Holly reported we will have a round robin tournament on November 5th 
from 11-3. This will include lunch and entertainment!  We arbitrarily 
set a budget at $700.


Management reported that we have a temporary SUP.  This includes 
insurance and general liability. Insurance was approximately $900.


Steve and Nate will run the Whites and Woods tournament this year on 
October 12th, from 11:30-closing. They will be using 8 courts.


Singles Championship has begun.  About 1 match every  month.


Meeting was adjourned at 1:45 PM.


